

Headteacher's Update

15th June 2018

Lead/Senior Students

Congratulations to the following students who applied and were successful for Lead/Senior Student roles.

It was an incredibly rewarding, but also difficult process, as we found that so many of our students are ready to step up and take on some responsibility within our school community. We are introducing a Senior Student programme, which will allow all of the students who applied to select an area of expertise in which they will support with whole school development.

Lead Students

Jessica Holmes & George Hamblin

Deputy Lead Students

Harriet Foster & Jake Saunders

Senior Students

Ethan Hope Mia Campbell

Esme Russell Maria Van Der Vegt

Raissa Das Freddie Martin

Sam Hardaker Jake White

Eve Winders Hashim Khan Eita Shibazaki

Forthcoming Events

28th June: Performance at The Rose

2nd July – INSET day – (Induction Day for new 2018 intake)

Week commencing 3rd July – Year 7 and Year 8 exams

Congratulations Nina S

Nina received a Jack Petchey Award on Sunday at St Mary's Athletic Club.

The award was given in recognition of her volunteer work with the junior section, her encouragement and positive attitude towards other athletes and her commitment towards her training. Well done Nina!



Fixtures

21st June: Y9 Cricket AWAY v Twickenham School

27th June: Borough Sports Day

MENSA Puzzle

Find a word to fit the first clue, then add one letter to give a word to fit the second clue.

What are the words?

SWOOP BY POLICE

FAST

Last week's answer: Mango. The three letter words are MEN, AIR, NET, GET and OFF.

Congratulations

Well done to Tom Delaney who has been awarded the Gladys Puttick Memorial Prize for Musicianship from the Trinity Laban Conservatoire of Music & Dance. This award is normally only given to final year students and Tom has won it in his first year!

Online Safety

As part of our #WakeUpWednesday campaign, we have created a free guide for parents & carers to share about 'Playerunknown's Battlegrounds' (PUBG) – a game played by millions of children and young people worldwide.

Our guide is designed to inform parents and carers about the dangers and risks of letting their children play PUBG and how they can help keep their children safe online.

Please share our free guide for parents by retweeting our guide here:

https://twitter.com/natonlinesafety/status/10069247 70657611776



National Online Safety

T: 0800 368 8061

E: hello@nationalonlinesafety.com
W: www.nationalonlinesafety.com

Eid

Congratulations to all of our Muslim students who have completed the fasting period of Ramadan. Students will now celebrate with the Eid al-Fitr. Eid al-Fitr is a religious holiday celebrated by Muslims all around the world. The occasion marks the end of the Islamic holy month of Ramadan in which Muslims fast.

It is believed that Prophet Muhammad got the first revelation of the Holy Quran during this month. The date of the festivity is dependent on the combination of the sighting of the new moon as well as the astronomical calculations. Moreover, the onset of Eid also depends on where an individual is in the world and when the new moon is seen.

Creative Arts Club – Winners!

The Creative Art Club were delighted to receive their prize for taking the photos for the new student planner.



A special thanks to Miss Jessi Jenkins for her amazing design.

Amazing work for Food Assessment – Year 9



Jack Petchey Awards

We are delighted to announce the winners of the Jack Petchey Foundation awards for this term. Congratulations to: Malaki B, Sam H, Raissa D, Jess H, Ethan H, Sophie W.

Sam H

Sam is an outstanding student who has gone from strength to strength in her time at Turing House School. Sam is committed to her education and does everything in her power to ensure she is prepared for both her immediate short-term goals and her long term ambitions. Thoughtful, caring and mature Sam is a role model for her peers and sets a very high standard. Sam can be relied upon at the drop of a hat to take on additional responsibilities within the school community and is confident enough to suggest ways of moving things forward. Sam has worked so hard since arriving at Turing House she deserves this award.



Malakai B

Malakai is a polite and considerate student who has an astonishing work ethic. Malakai has worked so hard this year and has made great progress in his subjects. This is down to his determination and resilience. He has overcome many challenges and gives his all both socially and academically. He is very proud of his school and in turn should be proud of himself for what he has achieved. He always completes his work to the best of his ability and he is an extremely valued member of our school community.



Jessica H

Jess is an incredible student who works extremely hard and goes above and beyond in her studies. Jess is academically very able but puts the necessary hard work in to sustain her high outcomes. She is polite and thoughtful and can always be relied upon to help both her peers and staff alike. She is very talented at sport and has represented the school in many teams and she inspires others to achieve their best. She pursues all her studies with determination and achieves excellent results. Jess is popular with both staff and students alike and she has time for everyone.

Ethan H

Ethan is a quiet and mature young man who has worked extremely hard to overcome recent health issues. Despite his challenges, he has shown determination and focus and that brings him good results. He shows great commitment to his studies and is a joy to teach. He is an outstanding natural sportsman, who is kind, modest and thoughtful. He has represented the school in many teams and is a vital member of Turing House School. Ethan is also incredibly modest in all his achievements.



Sophie W

Sophie displays an excellent attitude towards learning. She works incredibly hard and she sets a great example to others in terms of conduct and team work. She is polite, respectful and helpful and is always learning with a smile on her face. She gives her best across a wide range of subjects and activities and demonstrates a sensible and mature attitude to school life. She can always be relied upon to carry out any task conscientiously. Sophie involves herself in extracurricular activities and has been a valuable member of many clubs and teams. She is a valuable member of both her form and the school as a whole.

Raissia D

Raissa is a very hard working, conscientious student who always gives her best in everything that she does. She will complete extra work or stay after school in order to achieve the best she can. She tackles challenges head on in a very positive way. She is a mature student and is kind and helpful to students and staff alike. She is a pleasure to teach. Raissa is self-motivated and always wants to achieve the best she can, she is polite, responsible and shows great integrity.

Healthy Eating Week – Breakfast!

Great start to Healthy Eating week with banana pancakes!



Easy UK Fundraising – Turing House Friends

Have you registered to support us through @easyuk yet? We currently have 48 supporters signed up who have raised over £800 for the school! Imagine how much we could raise if all Turing House parents/carers/grandparents/friends joined in too? Find out more:

easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/turinghousefriends.



Year 8 Trip to Bletchley Park

Trip report to follow next week but here are some pictures from the trip on Thursday!







Year 7 Awards Evening

On Tuesday evening fifty year 7 students and their parents/carers attended our annual Awards evening.

Congratulations to all the students who received awards for progress and achievement!



























